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May 27, 19%0

oL

Hon, John B. Hn-t,/mocutin Director
North Dakota Indian Affairs Commission
folla, North Dakota

Dear ive. Harti

This is to acknowledge and thank you for your
recent letier which I was delighted to receive.

I was very glad to help you on the proposed
purchase of land outside the exterior boundaries of the
Fort Berthold indian leservatlon, and I jusl .lsh there
was more 1 could do 1or you.

If I can help you cut in any other way, be
sure to let me hear {rom you.

Hoping that you are well and happy, and with
kindest regards, I am

Sincerely,

WLiajnm
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